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Barrow CEVC Primary School is a place for everyone to explore the ‘Barrow Big 
Ideas’ each half term. These ideas are drawn from Biblical values and children of any 

or no faith benefit from thinking about these aspects of living well together.  

This half term, our BIG IDEAS are identity 
and generosity. As part of this we are 
asking families to donate canned food 
and toiletries to the COMMUNITY 
PANTRY which is based at ALL SAINTS 
CHURCH. 

 

DONATIONS;                 PLEASE MAKE SURE CANS ARE IN DATE! 

   

 

The Harvest Festival Service at Barrow CEVC Primary School 

Wednesday 27th September 9:30am 

PLEASE FEEL FREE TO JOIN US AT THE CHURCH 


